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Ward 6 Meeting Scheduled for April 13, 2022 

  
The public is invited to a Sixth Ward meeting with Alderman Mike Verbic to discuss 
opportunities and issues within DeKalb.  
 
The meeting will take place on Wednesday, April 13, 2022, from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
at the DeKalb Police Department, 700 W. Lincoln Highway, DeKalb, Illinois, in the 
Community Room on the second floor. The meeting will be held in person only. Those 
attending are welcome to record and/or live stream the meeting.  
 
Alderman Verbic will provide opening remarks and City Engineer Zac Gill will join the 
meeting to support a discussion of Knolls road improvements. Further topics for 
discussion will include residential parking, vehicular speeding, current and future City 
projects and other Ward Six activities. Time will be allotted for citizen comment.  
 
Please forward any other topics for discussion to mike.verbic@cityofdekalb.com. Those 
will be presented at the meeting and the feedback shared when possible. 
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